
Carnation Dairy - SLIC Case No. RO0000018 - oversight fee clarification

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Friday, August 22, 2008 11:41 AM 
To: 'Costanza,Jennifer,GLENDALE,Legal' 
Cc: Desso,Michael,GLENDALE,Corporate Environment & Safety 
Subject: RE: Carnation Dairy - SLIC Case No. RO0000018 - oversight fee clarification 
Jennifer,
 
You are correct.  Nestle should submit one check in the amount of $3,500.  The August 15 letter 
takes into account the separation of cases and supersedes the previous request.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 
 

From: Costanza,Jennifer,GLENDALE,Legal [mailto:jennifer.costanza@us.nestle.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 22, 2008 11:32 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Desso,Michael,GLENDALE,Corporate Environment & Safety 
Subject: Carnation Dairy - SLIC Case No. RO0000018 - oversight fee clarification
 
 

Jerry - regarding the two letters regarding oversight fees in the above referenced matter, (August 1 and 
15, 2008) - do I correctly understand that Nestle should send one check in the amount of $3,500 to be 
current?

We had begun processing a check for $1,500 consistent with the Aug. 1, 2008 letter, but I think the Aug. 
15 letter overrides the prior correspondence.  Is my understanding correct?

Thank you. 

Jennifer Costanza  
Contract Attorney  
Nestle Legal Department  
phone:  818/549-6220  
fax:      818/549-5840 
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